	[image: image1.png]




	LAKE CITY

BOYS LACROSSE
	Checks payable to:

Lake City Boys Lacrosse

PO Box 2745
Hayden, ID 83835



<Recipient Name>
<Company Name>
<Address>
<City>,< State>,< Zip>
Dear <Name>,

The Lake City Boys Lacrosse team will begin their eighteenth season this Spring 2020. We would like to invite <Company Name>​ to help support the great sport of lacrosse, and the high school students of Kootenai County. The Lake City Lacrosse team is a proven winner capturing the 2014, 2015, 2016, and 2017 Idaho Division II State Titles! 
The Lake City Lacrosse club is funded entirely by its players and sponsors. Players are responsible for purchasing their own equipment. Player dues are $250.00 per season, and a full set of equipment can cost over $300 per player. Then there are the team equipment costs (balls, goals, nets, field paint, field markers, the list goes on and on). Please consider a donation of any increment. 
Lake City Boys Lacrosse, Inc. (LCLAX) is a registered 501(c)(3) tax exempt organization devoted to fostering amateur team lacrosse competitions by organizing and providing developmental and competitive practices, games, tournaments, and coaching for Kootenai County high school aged lacrosse players. Your contributions may be fully tax deductible. 
We appreciate the time you have taken to consider helping our players, coaches, organization, and community. 
Sincerely, 
Lake City Boys Lacrosse, Inc. 
Please don’t hesitate to email, call, or visit our website (www.lakecitylax.org) for further information. 
Chris Curlee, Board President (208) 819-4238 c​ hriscurlee32@gmail.com Dwight Emmons, Head Coach (208) 291-9270 c​ oach@lakecitylax.com 
What is lacrosse? 
Lacrosse is a spring sport played on a grass field approximately the size of a football field. The players wear helmets, shoulder pads, arm guards, and gloves. The objective is to shoot a hard rubber ball into a 6 foot, square goal using a stick with a webbed plastic head. Similar to hockey, lacrosse is an exciting, fast paced, contact sport that accommodates players of all shapes and sizes. The Native Americans were the first to play this great game. Tribes played for entertainment, worship, to settle tribal disputes, but mostly to condition their warriors for war. Lacrosse is considered one of the fastest growing sports in America. There are over 40 teams in Washington State and, over 20 teams in Idaho. 
Please join us for a game this season and root on your Lake City Boys Lacrosse team. For more information, including the 2020 schedule, please go to www.lakecitylax.org. 
Lake City Boys Lacrosse, Inc. | PO Box 2745 Hayden, ID 83835 | lakecitylax@gmail.com | www.lakecitylax.org

[image: image1.png]